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Autumn 1 - 2024 Newsletter 
We are excited to welcome everyone to the 
beginning of a new academic year. As we 
embark on this journey and look back on 
the previous year, we're all eager to return 
to our familiar routines with rich learning 
environment. 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to the new families 

joining Ghanshyam Nursery School. Rest assured, we will  

continue to focus on delivering ‘quality first learning’ and 

maintaining our high standards; with your support. 

We would like to encourage all the new families to visit our 

website at www.get.sksst.org and familiarise yourselves with 

our policies and procedures. This is where you will most likely 

find answers to most of your queries and questions. 

All the parents must use the rear car park at all time 

What we will be learning 
As a whole nursery, this term the children will learn 

about settling back to nursery; making new friends 

and knowing themselves. The children will learn 

about autumn; different aspects of weather change 

in the environment; all about me - body parts, 

emotions; constructing their houses; drawing and 

knowing their own families while developing their 

personal social and emotional development;  

expressive arts, physical development and 

communication and language. We will be celebrating 

different festivals as Ganesh Chaturthi, Krishna 

Janmashtmi and Rosh Hashanah. 
GOLD 

http://www.get.sksst.org/


Deposits and refunds 
We will be able to finalise the leaver's account once any money is received and accounted for from 
HRMC, if it results in any overpayment, we will refund this together with the deposit. This generally 
happen by end of September. By the middle of October, all the leavers would have got their final 
statements with refunds, if any. Parents who have deficit will be asked to settle their final account. 

Schools 

School admissions for September 2025 needs to be submitted before 14th January 2025. 

The website address for admission registration is www.eadmission.org.uk 

Child Absences 

If your child is going to be absent for any reason, kindly email the nursery before 8.30am 

so we can plan staffing and activities accordingly. For planned absences, please let us 

know in advance. 

Children’s lateness 

It’s vital that children are dropped to the nursery on time (ideally before 9:00am) and 

picked up after 4:30pm. The lateness disrupts children's learning and interrupts staff’s 

teaching. Children who arrive later will miss out on their breakfast and key morning 

routines. We will not be able to accommodate breakfast thereafter as the staff will be 

teaching and the kitchen staff will be preparing for lunch. 

Nursery Contact 

Please can all parents ensure they have the nursery mobile number stored on 

their phone. The mobile number is 07513 875936. This is to be used for 

emergency purpose only. 

All emails to the nursery should go to: 

enquiries.gns@sksst.org  

Government funding and grants 

For the parents who are new, please note that we cannot give a breakdown of the 

funding we receive from the council as they do not provide any details of funding on 

individual children. We only get a total figure per child which is distributed over the 

term. Our finance team, through years of experience deal with this internally and all the 

funding is allocated to all the children based on 15/30 hours. All the children receive the 

full funding as issued by the council. 

Parents are responsible for completing all the sections of the funding form accurately 

and submitting to the nursery on time. 

The first three days whilst the children are settling are not charged. Thereafter, the 

charges are applicable on a monthly basis or daily basis, maximum being the monthly 

charge. 

We have attached the next year dates for the events and the new 4 weekly rolling menu. 

We are able to provide exception for children with medical needs and food allergies/ 

allergens only. Any changes to the menu will reflect on the Ey app. 
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